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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

2 November 1987

From the Private Secretary

STRUCTURE OF BROADCASTING

The Prime Minister is conscious that in the discussions
about broadcasting the operation of the IBA itself has not
yet been considered. She has asked that thought should be
given to whether this could be improved and if so how.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to
the other members of MISC 128 and to Trevor Woolley (Cabinet

Office).
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David Norgrove

Philip Mawer Esqg
Home Office.




